
Scotland is producing more clean, green 
energy than ever before, and we need to 
strengthen the transmission network so 
we can get it to the homes, schools and 
businesses that need it. One of the ways 
we increase capacity is by building new 
infrastructure to transmit more electricity 
securely and reliably.

Eastern Green Link 4 (EGL4) is a new  
High Voltage Direct Current (HVDC) 
subsea electrical link that will connect  
Fife in Scotland with Norfolk in England.  
The EGL4 project will play a key role in the 
fight against climate change, and the UK’s 
transition to Net Zero. 

We have identified a preferred route for the 
onshore cables between a landfall point 
on the coast near Kinghorn and Westfield, 
near Ballingry, where we need to build  
a new converter station close to the 
existing substation.

We are holding three public 
exhibitions where you can 
view our plans and talk to the 
project team. You can also 
find more information on our website   
https://www.spenergynetworks.co.uk/
pages/eastern_green_link_4.aspx

You can leave comments on the website,  
and you can also contact us in the  
following ways:
Phone: 0800 021 7890
Email: egl4@communityrelations.co.uk  
Post: FREEPOST SPEN EGL4

At this stage, your comments are not 
representations to the planning  
authority. When we make an application 
for development consent in the future, you  
will be able to make formal representations 
at that stage.

Eastern Green Link 4 Project

We’d like your views!

Public exhibitions
Date Location
Tuesday 23 April
2.00pm – 7.00pm

Benarty Centre, Flockhouse Avenue, Ballingry KY5 8JH

Wednesday 24 April
9.00am - 12.30pm

Auchtertool Village Hall, Main Street, Auchtertool KY2 5XW

Thursday 25 April
3.30pm - 7.30pm

Kinghorn Community Centre, Rossland Place, Kinghorn KY3 9SS

Our public consultation runs until Friday 10 May 2024.


